‘Football v Homophobia’ 2013
We have read the guidance provided to Clubs & Leagues and to County Football Associations on ‘Football v Homophobia campaign’.

As part of its 150th anniversary celebrations, the FA is encouraging 150 football clubs/organsiations to take action for Football v Homophobia throughout the year. These clubs/football organisations will be acknowledged on the FA's Football v Homophobia 150 Leader Board. 

If you would like to be one of the FA150 clubs or organizations getting behind ‘Football v Homophobia’ in 2013, please complete this support form to register your activity. 

Send the form to equality@thefa.com so we can monitor registrations and contact the campaign at info@footballvhomophobia.com to let them know what you are up to. 
 (
 
.......................................................
)
Organisation/club
 (
 
.......................................................
)
Contact person

What are you planning to do?




 (
 
.......................................................
)

Where will it take place?

 (
 
.......................................................
)
When will it take place?

Thank you for your support
